
Spring Term 2

We are now halfway through year 1 and
the children are working so hard and
making great progress. Thank you for
your continued support. Please keep
reading with your child and talking to

them about their day at school. We can’t
wait to see what the children can

achieve in the second half of the year. 

World book day 07.03.2025
DT workshop 20.03.2025

School closed for Eid 21.03.2025
Parent consultations 02.04.2025

PSHEE - This half term we are reading the story Peace at Last by Jill
Murphy. We will be using it to help the children understand the
importance of sleep and how their minds and bodies can be
affected by a lack of sleep. 

Children will be writing fact files about amazing creatures and
retelling the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. 

In maths next half term we will be exploring numbers up to 50,
measuring lengths and height and learning about mass and

volume. 

We will be developing a greater sense of our place in the world and
we will explore a range of maps, including making our own. 

We will learn about different plants, how they change throughout
the year and how a range of plants are similar and different. 

Children will design and make a moving picture. 
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